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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3060 A:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which prohibits state contracting
agencies from entering into public contracts with prospective contractors that have not
certified that the prospective contractor has policy and practice of preventing sexual
harassment, sexual assault and discrimination against members of protected classes of
workers.
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